
 
NOTICE 

 
Vacant Commission Seats 

 
Effective December 27, 2023, at noon, Commissioner Mark Ward 
resigned from his Commission Seat.  
 
Effective December 29, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., Commissioner Brian Tyler 
resigned from his Commission Seat.   
 
Both Commissioners resigned citing Senate Bill 774 (also known as the 
Form 6 disclosure) that passed and was signed by the Governor, effective 
January 1, 2024, as the reason for their resignations.    
 
On January 8, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., the Town Commission will hold a 
Special Commission Meeting to appoint a Palm Beach Shores resident to 
the recently vacated seat of Commissioner Mark Ward to serve the 
remainder of the term for that seat which will expire in March of 
2025.  With only two Commission meetings remaining before the recently 
vacated seat of Commissioner Tyler expires, that seat will remain vacant 
until the March 2024 election. The Qualifying Period for that seat was 
November 7, 2023, through November 28, 2023, and is now closed.   
 
All interested Palm Beach Shores residents should submit a letter of 
interest and a bio or resume to the Town Clerk.   
 
All letters of interest and bio or resume must be received NO LATER than 
9:00 a.m. on January 5, 2024, for consideration.    
 
Please email the letter of interest and bio or resume to Town Clerk Jude 
M. Goudreau at:  jgoudreau@pbstownhall.org. 
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